
Attachment B3. Thank You E-mail for Partner Cost Data Collection

Dear [insert contact]:

Thank you for your participation in the Coverdell Cost Study. This is an important part of the CDC 

evaluation of the Paul Coverdell National Acute Stroke Program and will provide important information 

to health departments and policymakers regarding the actual costs of key program activities. We 

appreciate the effort you have put into providing this information and sincerely thank you for your 

participation. 

Kind regards,


